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THIS WEEK’S 
LEARNING NEWS
This week in Room 2....
We have been: 
●  Learning about ‘i’ and ‘t’
● Learning how to estimate 

numbers 
● Having spooky Halloween fun! 

Bankhead will SOAR!



ASK US ABOUT..
● Our potion making! 
● Going up on the stage to 

show off our costumes!

WHAT WAS CHALLENGING

SUCCESS - OPPORTUNITY - ACTIVE - 

RESPECT

● Getting our flu immunisations was a wee 
bit nerve wracking! 

● Remembering what capitals are used for 



NEXT STEPS/TARGETS
We will 
● Be able to identify s,a,t,p,i and n and use them to make small words 
● Be able to use the language of first, second and third and be able to put these 

into context  
● Be able to see what we can do when we are sad to make ourselves feel a bit 

better!

IMPORTANT INFORMATION
● Logins for Education City will be coming home on Monday. This 

website is great and has ‘Homework’ set for the sounds we are 
learning about in class that week. These games are optional but will 
support the learning we are focusing on in class. 
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